
 

 

 

 

Annual Dinner Notice  

SAVE THE DATE 

Date: Friday 12th May 2023   

Venue: Guildhall, London 

 

We are delighted to announce that the Association of Regulatory and Disciplinary Lawyers Annual 

Dinner will be back this year, to be held at the Guildhall, London: 

http://www.guildhall.cityoflondon.gov.uk/ on Friday 12th May 2023 

Booking will open soon, on Wednesday 15th February 2023. Tables and individual places will be 

made available for booking, subject to the terms and conditions. Last time we held the dinner, all 

tickets were sold within the day booking opened, so please ensure you look out for the email 

containing the terms and conditions and the booking form. 

 

 

Terms & Conditions will be sent out separately. 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/VlTHCBgKmF7rknrHzqeCk?domain=guildhall.cityoflondon.gov.uk

